
To whom it may concern,  
 
This bill is important to safe guard parental rights in the state of Maryland. A parent knows it’s child 
better than anyone else. No one should have authority over the education, upbringing, medical 
decisions, and overall care of children other than the parents themselves. There are already plans and 
procedures in place to aid in protecting children who are in harm’s way. There is no need or room for 
government overreach into our homes and our family life. Our families, our choices.  
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